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Note regarding the Extension of the Consultation Period for 
the Consultation Document on the proposed establishment 
of a Framework for Collective Investment Schemes 
structured as Limited Partnerships without Legal Personality 

Further to the Consultation Document on the proposed establishment of a Framework for 
Collective Investment Schemes structured as Limited Partnerships without Legal 
Personality, published by the MFSA on 21 February 2024, the Authority advises that the 
period of consultation has been extended to 31 March 2024.  

 

Any comments and feedback are to be submitted through publicconsultation.gov.mt. 
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